HUCKNALL & DISTRICT U3A COMMITTEE MEETING

The Committee met on Wednesday July 7th at 10am via zoom..

Apologies were received from: Sandra Green, Angela Cornish, Mark Jackson and Melvyn Francis
The Minutes of the June meeting were accepted as a true record

Groups Co-ordinator - Siobhan reported that the Weekenders group are starting meetings this month.
The new indoor carpet bowls met on Monday 5th at The Grove Centre on Farleys Lane but the hall
proved to be too short for the bowls mat. Now the group plans to reconvene at a new venue in
September. Siobhan is also in the process of re -establishing contact with the Tesco community room

Speaker’s Secretary -Dianne has arranged the July monthly meeting when the speaker is Steve Wallace
from the Sherwood Observatory.

The Social Sub.committee are planning a Dec 6th Christmas social event.

Webmaster Angela reports 2390 ‘hits’ on the website in June and she has liaised with Diane Heenan
who has agreed to update postings on our u3a Facebook page. - do check it out and have a look at our
website.

Treasurer - Christine has recently paid our National u3a capitation of £1494.50 and her submitted
accounts otherwise show only minor transactions in June.

Equipment - Phil confirms the safe storage of our equipment from HLC and is keeping the u3a laptop
updated in terms of security settings.

Workshops - Melvyn has organised a presentation on August the 11th, details are in this newsletter.

Members -Greg reports 2 new members with 15 pending. Our total is currently 431 full, 14 associate
and 15 affiliated members.

Business Secretary - Mark had submitted details of the Third Aid Trust Candidates for Chair and Vice
Chair and will submit our proxy vote for Beryl Shepherd Chair and Michaela Moody for Vice Chair.

Any other business - We agreed to have a stall at the John Godber Open Day on 22nd August or 19th
September when the date is finalised.

The next Committee meeting will be on Wednesday August 4th at the John Godber Centre

David Rose



